
 

Minutes PS Superannuants General Meeting held on 
Meeting 1.00pm on 25 November 2024 

In the Mead Hall, Flinders Street Baptist Church, 65 Flinders Street 
Adelaide. 

ATTENDANCE: Approx 45 members. 

1. As the President Michael Evans welcomed all to the Meeting. 
2. The Committee has been in discussion with SuperSA to clarify a number of 

issues since the General Manager has resigned. There seems to be some 
anomalies with their website about the stakeholders and their Charter. The 
individual member responsibility is also unclear. Ray Hickman will draft a letter 
to SuperSA for answers to our queries. 

3. He discussed the possibility to make super untaxed and the implication for 
members. The committee will pursue the matter further but, in all cases, if 
changes are possible the individual members would decide voluntary what is 
best for themselves. 

4. All members were invited to afternoon tea following the meeting. 
5. Guest Speaker was introduced by Ian Beckingham. 

Today the speaker will be Stan James, well known arts critic with the 

Advertiser. Stan’s gave a talk on "The Australian Film Industry Then 

and Now". He will draw on his long career as a journalist, foreign 

correspondent, sub editor and even cartoonist. He may even give 

some historical perspectives of his encounters with Rupert Murdoch. 

The speaker was available for questions. 

CLOSURE. The meeting closed at 1.55 pm.  

NEXT MEETING will be the AGM to be held on 24 February 2025. 


